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Enter to Learn, Go out to Serve

T-6 iPad/Learning Resources Distribution
(Drive-Through Pick Up)
Monday 19 July 2021
1.00pm-4.00pm

Dear Parents,

To assist students with the initial 2 weeks of online learning, T-6 teachers have been preparing a pack containing
learning materials. These resources will vary according to the student's Year. These are aimed at providing some
supplementary learning material. Years 1-6 will receive their 1:1 iPad in their pack, while Transition and
Kindergarten students will receive their login details for the Seesaw platform we will be using for Online Learning.
If parents of Transition or Kindergarten students do not have access to a device, please make contact with Mrs
Belinda Fellows, Assistant to the Heads of School on 4647 5333.

Parents are invited to attend a drive-through to pick up the packs via the zones indicated on the map attached on
Monday 19 July between 1.00pm-4.00pm. To assist in a smooth distribution process, packs will be organised in
family groups and specific pick-up points are indicated on the map according to the first letter of your child/ren’s
surname. If your child will be on campus for the supervision of online learning, they will be given their pack in the
classroom.

If you have any questions or queries regarding the distribution of the pack, please contact Mrs Belinda Fellows
Email: bfellows@macarthur.nsw.edu.au or phone 4647 5333.

Regards,
Kylie Elling
Dean of Studies K-12
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